
 

 

 

 

All About me box! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During the first few days of the Autumn Term, the children (and staff!) in Pedrevan class 

will be getting to know each other by sharing our likes and dislikes, hobbies and interests. 

Over the summer, we would really appreciate it if you could help your child put together a 

box all about themselves! 

It could include items (or photos of items, people, animals or places) that are 

personal/special to your child. You could also add any memories you have made and collected 

over the holidays, such as; photos, postcards, tickets and souvenirs. Maybe they could 

personalise their box with stickers, glitter or drawings etc! 

Please bring their completed box into school during the first week in September for them 

to share with the class (these will be returned after sharing). It would be helpful if you 

could add notes to the back of photos etc, as children often forget the details or go a bit 

shy!! 

We hope you enjoy putting your box together and we look forward to learning more about 

your child 😊! 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

The EYFS Team 


